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Recommendations for Safe Return to Dancing – Revised 03/12/22 by the 
executive board of the SFDFofWA. 
 
Following are Washington State guidelines: 
 
Washington residents will now be able to stop wearing masks in most 
indoor settings on March 12. 
 
“While this represents another step forward for Washingtonians, we 
must still be mindful that many within our communities remain 
vulnerable,” Inslee said in a written statement. “Many businesses and 
families will continue choosing to wear masks, because we’ve learned 

how effective they are at keeping one another safe.”  
 
Individuals should be respectful of the choices of fellow dancers who may not 
want to dance with unmasked dancers. 
 
Good hygiene remains to be an important factor in the dance community – 
washing or sanitizing hands frequently. 

 
The club/organization holding the event can and should set the 
requirements for that event and advertise & post those requirements. 
 
We must not let our personal beliefs become so public that it harms 
the dance community. 
 
Above all – be kind. 
 

 

 

 

 

 


